
gnfcu@greaterniagarafcu.com
greaterniagarafcu.com

P: 716-297-5944
F: 716-297-6074

2901 Military Rd
Niagara Falls, NY 14304

P: 716-695-1829
F: 716-695-0546

160 Ward Rd
North Tonawanda, NY 14120

Greater Niagara FCU’s 
 70th Annual Business Meeting 

Friday, July 12, 2024, at 5:30 pm  

Doors open at 5:00 pm 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish Center (Bingo Hall) 

2748 Military Road, Niagara Falls, NY 14304 

Please call either branch to register for the meeting. 

716-297-5944 or 716-695-1829 

Food will be provided by: Mr. & Mrs. Catering 

Must register by July 5, 2024 
____________________________________________________________________________________________

Greater Niagara FCU will not conduct the election by ballot and there will be NO nominations from the floor. 

There are 2 seats up for re-election. The 2024 Board of Directors nominations are: 

George Lodick III – George has been a volunteer with Greater Niagara FCU for over 15 years. He started his 
volunteer career on the Supervisory Committee, now is serving as the Board of Directors Chairman. George has 
been the Director of Operations at Mark Cerrone, Inc. since 2005. He is also the President of the Region 
Construction Alliance.  

Michael Balent – Michael has been serving as a volunteer with Greater Niagara FCU for over 25 years, he 
currently holds the position of Board Treasurer. Mike is an engineer and has worked on many projects that have 
helped shape our community. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________

If you have not been nominated and would like to petition for nomination, please review the following: 

1. All members eligible to vote may make nominations for vacancies by petition signed by 1% of the members 
with a minimum of 80 signatures. 

2. Each nominee by petition must submit a similar statement of qualifications and biographical data with petition. 
( See above examples) 

3. Petitions must be submitted to Janelle Zasucha, President & CEO, Board Secretary no later than June 3, 
2024. They may be emailed to janelle@greaterniagarafcu.com or dropped off at 2901 Military Road, Niagara 
Falls. 

4. If interested in petitioning, please visit our website where you will find the petition form that can be used along 
with the certification form that will need to be signed and returned with the petition. 




